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Parent Meeting June 23 6:30PM

June 17, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians of a Future Chatfield Kindergarten Student,

First, for all of the new to Chatfield families, we would like to take this opportunity to

welcome you to Chatfield School!  We are looking forward to the opportunity to meet

and kick off the Chatfield partnership and provide the best learning opportunities for

your kindergarten child!

We would like to request your attendance at an important parent meeting for all

incoming Chatfield Kindergartners on Wednesday, June 23 at 6:30pm. It will not be a

long meeting, but it will be very valuable.  At this meeting we will review the academic

and social expectations for kindergartners, the role of families in developing academic

and social skills, and the role of families in partnership at Chatfield School.  We will also

pass out the summer reading assignment for students. Please note this meeting is for

adults only, children should not attend this meeting.

The meeting will be held in the school gymnasium. Please plan to enter the building at

the main entrance near the flag pole.

We understand this is short notice for this meeting, if you are unable to attend the

meeting on this date, please contact Bill Kraly at bkraly@chatfieldschool.org or

810-538-1704 to set up an alternate meeting.

Sincerely,

MaryJane Norum, Teacher Maribeth Boyer, Teacher

Sarah McNutt, Teacher Assistant Caitlin Sonnenberg, Teacher Assistant

Bill Kraly, Director Matt Young, Director

mailto:bkraly@chatfieldschool.org

